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18th September, 1920.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.B., K.C.M.G., 
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.

Dear General :-

On the 18th May last Major Willis 
0'Connor wrote me, enclosing a letter, 
from General Gunn, regarding the Bexhill 
Cups, and suggesting that the a function 
he held at which the Cups would be offic­
ially presented. There was no opportunity 
at that time for such a function and the 
matter was to be held over until this
Autumn.

’"'ould you be so kind as to let me 
know whether any further steps have, oeen 
taken in this direction and if not if 
you have any suggestions to offer.

’"ith kindest regards, r

Yours sincerely,
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